Hello everybody,
Welcome back to dancing for 2025! Welcoming our new families and our OG

families of SSDA. We have had a great first few weeks of term and we are excited
to see what the rest of the year brings to the studio!

In term 1 we focus on settling into our classes and getting to know your amazing
teachers and fellow students. Here at SSDA we focus on improving our
technique while having fun and building confidence in our students.

Welcome Miss Caity!

We are thrilled to introduce a new face to the SSDA team and family,
Miss Caity. She has just relocated from the Sunshine Coast and will
be joining our team to teach classes and assist with administration.

With her passion for movement and a wealth of experience, Miss
Caity is ready to inspire our students and bring fresh energy to our
community. Whether you're a beginner or an experienced dancer,

you're sure to learn and grow in her classes. Join us in welcoming her
with open arms—let's dance our way into an exciting new chapter
together!
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Miss Selena is already hard at work contacting venues for our November 2025
Showcase! Stay tuned for more details as they come together. While participation in
the showcase isn’t mandatory for all students, it promises to be a lot of fun and an
excellent opportunity to showcase all the hard work put in throughout the year.
Showcase preparations will kick off at the end of Term 2, with names finalized at the
start of Term 3. Get ready for an unforgettable experience!

Join us for a fantastic End of Term Disco on Friday, March 21st, from 5:30 PM to 7:00
PM! Tickets are just $15 for SSDA Members and $20 for non-members, which
iIncludes popcorn, a drink, and plenty of sweets. Parents, enjoy a night out while the
kids dance the evening away! Don’t miss out on the fun— stay stuned, tickets will be
on sale soon!
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Get ready for an exciting week of fun during the 2nd week of the April school
holidays! Join us on Monday, April 14th, Tuesday, April 15th, and Wednesday, April
16th, from 9 AM to 3 PM for our Holiday Workshops. SSDA members can join for $80,
while non-members are $90. Plus, if you sign up for multiple workshops, enjoy a
fantastic discount of $10 off per day!

Please remember to bring a lunchbox for your little one, as we’ll be enjoying games,
dance classes, arts and crafts, and theatre sports (acting). Plus, SSDA members will
receive a 10% discount if you bring a friend along!

Spaces are limited, so be sure to book early! Payment is due by the the end of term
on Saturday April 5th. We can’t wait to see everyone there!
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We have some talented students entering competitions this year, and they’ve
already begun their preparation! We’'ll keep you updated on their progress as they
work towards these exciting events. If your child is interested in participating in
eisteddfods/competitions, please have a chat with Miss Selena.

To enrol, students are required to attend at least two technique classes a week,
along with a private lesson, and they must have a strong passion for working hard.
We can’t wait to see our dancers shine on stage!
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e Class Attire: Please remember to wear appropriate dance attire

and shoes to class
e Stay Hydrated: Don’t forget to bring your water bottles to class

to stay refreshed!

Yours in Dance
SSDA Team! @




